[image: ][image: ] St Gabriel’s 
   Roman Catholic High School




March 2025




Dear Parent/Carer


I am writing to confirm that your Year 6 child has been offered a place at St Gabriel’s from September 2025.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am enclosing a Confidential Data Form for you to complete and return to either Mrs Yates at the school office or by email to Admissions@stgabrielshigh.stoccat.org.uk as soon as possible but no later than Monday 31 March 2025.  This is extremely important so that we have all information regarding your child should we need it.  Please could you ensure an up to date email address is also recorded on the form so that we can contact you with all future information.  

We will be holding a Parents Information Evening together with 2 induction days for the children in June, more details of this will follow shortly.  

Yours sincerely
[image: ]
Mr D Stewart
Assistant Head Teacher & Designated Safeguarding Lead






[image: http://t3.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcTMrSLvpqiROM-quCJh-Fwh05-v27E4D-qJHDPKA-sGojyhdYvN&t=1][image: ][image: ][image: ]Headteacher		Mr S Braithwaite BA (Hons), PGCE,  NPQH 
Telephone		0161 764 3186
Email 		stgabriels@bury.gov.uk
Website		www.stgabrielshigh.stoccat.org.uk / www.stoccat.org.uk 
Twitter		@StGabsBury / @STOC_CAT     
Postal address	Bridge Road, Bury, BL9 0TZ
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